
 

 

 

TILLICUM 
ELEMENTARY PAC 
 
Newsletter – November & December 2019 
 

UPCOMING DATES IN DECEMBER 

02 ArtStarts Presentation @ 1:30 pm 

04 Pancake Breakfast @ 8:45 am 

*please bring a plate, cutlery & napkin in a bag  

04 Pajama Day during school hours 

10 Gift Sale during school hours 

18 Winter Concert @ 6:00 pm  

19 Winter Concert @1:15 pm  

23 Winter Break Begins! 

 

LOOKING AHEAD TO JANUARY 

06 School Reopens @ 8:45 am 

15 PAC Meeting @ 6:30 pm in library 

20 Pro D Day – No school 

30 Family Games Night @ 6:00 pm  

31 Food for Fun during school hours 

 

YOUR PAC EXECUTIVE 

Chair: Travis Rawluk 

chefrawluk@gmail.com 

 

Vice-Chair: Lisa Connell 

swinglouie@gmail.com 

 

Treasurer: Mira Maciver 

miradmaciver@gmail.com 

 

Secretary: Mandy Greyling Holmwood 

ariel_mandy@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

WE SCARE HUNGER 

Congrats to our WE team, Mrs. Chase, Mrs. Easton and Mrs. 

Crystal for coordinating another successful WE Scare Hunger 
campaign.  This year, we donated 1,384 items for Saanich 
Neighbourhood Place’s food security program.  This is our 
largest donation to date and an accomplishment we can all 
take pride in!  Well done everyone. 
 

HOLIDAY MARKET SUCCESS! 

Another quick note of thanks to 
everyone that assisted with or supported 
our annual holiday market.  The market was a great success 
with some exciting new vendors and was very well attended.   
 

GIFT SALE – TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10TH  

Our annual gift sale is quickly approaching!  For those families 
unfamiliar with this event, this gift sale is an opportunity for 
children to independently shop for holiday gifts for their family 
members.  There are a wide variety of inexpensive items 
available for the entire family.  Additional information will be 
coming home shortly so stay tuned. 

 

PURDY’S CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISER 

Thank you to all of the families that got their 
holiday shopping started early by participating in our Purdy’s 
chocolate fundraiser.  Anyone that placed orders will be 
contacted directly to arrange pick up.  If you have any 

questions, Nicole Nyvall can be contacted directly at (250) 380-
7102 or via email at tnyvall@telus.net.  Thanks Nicole! 
 

FAMILY GAMES NIGHT – THURSDAY, JANUARY 30TH  

We are excited to be teaming up again with our friends from 
the Interactivity Board Game Café for another fun filled family 
games night.  This is a great opportunity to spend time with other 

families in our school community playing board games and 
getting to know one another better.  Come get your game on! 
 

 

 

 


